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Dear Residents and Families,

 

The leaves are falling and autumn is calling. The crisp morning air is a sign that the fall

season has arrived and change is eminent! Many positive changes are also underway

here at Rebekah Rehab Extended Care Center. In September, Ms. Blossom Pryce, RN

and Ms. Hazel Katigbak, RN joined us as our Director of Nursing and Assistant Director

of Nursing, respectively. Ms. Pryce and Ms. Katigbak are experienced registered nurses

with many years working in geriatric care. They come to Rebekah with enthusiasm and

full of ideas to lead our nursing team. The Social Services Department under the

leadership of Maria Araujo, welcomed Jaime Franco to the team. Mr. Franco holds a

graduate degree (MSW) in social work and joins us with extensive knowledge of

individualized and group psychotherapy practice in the long-term care setting. In late

August, we celebrated the renaming of our dialysis center in honor or our former CEO,

Mr. Ken Gelb. Mr. Gelb is still very active as a board member here at Rebekah and

continues to share his jewels of wisdom with the Rebekah family. The rehabilitation gym

has been busy with new residents attending daily rehabilitation sessions and existing

residents using the facility with independence and eagerness to return home. We look

forward to enjoying the beautiful changing colors of the season, celebrating the fall

activities with our residents, and sharing our vision and goals with our new staff

members over a warm cup of apple cider. It is our pleasure and honor to continue

providing our residents and staff with an environment centered on love, safety, dignity,

and respect.

Sincerely,

Fedra Manigaulte, MPA, LNHA

A Note from the Administrator

Rebekah Rehab’s annual halloween parade will

be held on October 31st from 11am - 1pm. All

residents and  staff ar highly encourage to

participate.

TIME TO GET SPOOKY!!!

COVID-19 AND FLU VACCINATION
SEASON!

 Vaccines will be offered to all staff
and residents throughout the month of
October. Do not hesitate to contact
the nursing department for any
questions or concerns. Participation is
highly encouraged. 


